
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 27th January, 2023 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Group 
Here are children from Y3 and Y4 incorporating the 
Mexican Wave into their prayers.  The group meet 
once every week at lunch time with Mrs Backhouse 
and take part in different prayer activities All children 
in Y3 and Y4 welcome to attend. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd February, 2023 
 

To celebrate Number Day, we will be having 
a fun day of games and activities. 

 

Children are invited to come to school 
wearing a top with a number on or a number 

themed item, along with their school 
uniform trousers, skirt etc. 

 
See the link below for more information 

about Number Day. 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/
charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-

ideas/number-day/ 

 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for half term on  

Friday 17th February, 2023 
 

and re-opens on 

Monday 27th February, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term 

dates, including dates for 

2023/2024. 

 

Sports Events 
 

Dodgeball Event  -  Thursday 2/2/23 
@ The Dolphin Centre 

Further information will be sent to the team. 

 
 

Strike Action Update 
 
 

At present, Year 4 will be closed to all 
pupils on the day of the strike due to strike 
rules.   We will keep everyone informed of 
any changes.  
 

A letter has been emailed to Year 4 families 
this week with further information.  Please 
check junk folders.   

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
 

are 
 

Year 1  
 

Congratulations! 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/
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https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week 

Benjamin MM Herbert Y  Jay G Maya S 

     

     

     

     

This weekend the RSPB are holding 
the Big Garden Birdwatch.  Why 
not get involved!    
 

Full details on their website, with 
activities for the children to take part in. 
 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/
everything-you-need-to-know-about-big-garden-birdwatch/ 

 

Flu Vaccination Catch-Up Clinics 
 

The next flu vaccination clinic will be held on  
 

Thursday 2nd February, 2023  
from 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm  

at The Beehive, Linfield Point,  
McMullen Road, Darlington DL1 1YN 

 

The clinic is a drop-in,  
no appointment necessary. 

 

Judo Session 
 

This week the children had a great 
session with a local Judo Instructor. 
More pictures will be added to our 

gallery. 
 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/about
-us/gallery/ 

 

Fundraising Update 
 

We are very grateful to everyone for supporting our recent fundraising events.  Some of the money raised 
has been to used to purchase a PA system, outdoor picnic benches and an incredible new reading area. 
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